
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Memorandum 
 

TO:  External and Internal Customers 
  
FROM: Michelle Blake, Business Development Manager, LabPLUS 
 
DATE: 18 May 2018 
 
SUBJECT: LabPLUS Temporary Reagent Supply Issue 
 

 

 

Dear Customer(s),  

On behalf of the Department of Specialist Chemical Pathology at Labplus, we would like to inform you that 

as of 18th May 2018, we will be required to store samples until further notice due to a temporary reagent 

supply issue: 

 

• ACTH - Adrenocorticotrophic hormone / Corticotropin 

 

  

Should you require urgent analysis, please contact Sujata on the email below and LabPLUS can arrange for 

these samples to be sent away to Waikato Hospital Laboratory.  

 

There will be no additional charges to the requestor. 

 

LabPlus apologises for the disruption in service and is working towards a solution as soon as possible. 

 

 

If you require further information, please don’t hesitate to contact: 

Sujata Hemmady - Section Leader – Specialist Biochemistry.  

Email: sujatah@adhb.govt.nz  

 
 
 

 


